November Newsletter

 Building Works

Many thanks to everyone for your patience as the building work progresses. Just a reminder when the small side gate and intercom are out of use, please ring the school mobile on 0860578538 to make contact, if you wish to enter the school building during school hours.  

Hallowe’en Dress Up

 It was wonderful to see all of the Hallowe’en costumes prior to the midterm break. We saw some very inventive creations and this event raised €136
for the Parents’ Association. A very big thank you to all who contributed to this event.
Yoga

Yoga will commence for all pupils today, Monday 4th November. Yoga will run for 6 weeks. 

Gaelic Football will continue each Thursday for the remainder of the school term. Please ensure all children have gum shields to wear for Gaelic football. Please ensure your child is wearing the correct footwear each Thursday also.

Parents’ Association
 The Parents’ Association held their AGM on Monday 7th October. Please find attached the minutes of the Annual General Meeting for your information. 
 Planner Orders

 If anyone still wishes to order a Planner, there is still plenty of time. Planners will go on sale to the wider community from 29th November so remember to get your orders in! Many thanks to those who have already supported this fundraiser.
 Patron Visit

On 13th November, our school Patron, Bishop Michael Burrows will visit the school. We look forward to his visit.

Applications for September 2025
If you wish to make an application to the school for your child for September 2025, we would ask you to email the school to request an Application Form at the beginning of January.  If you have friends who are interested in applying, please ask them to contact us at our email address.
School Payments
 We would like to thank all those who have paid money owed for this school term.  We would greatly appreciate if payments could be made, as soon as possible. Thank you.
Wellbeing Wednesdays
Thank you for all of your wonderful submissions for Wellbeing Wednesday. Our next Wellbeing Wednesday will take place on Wednesday 27th November.
Friendship Week
 Friendship Week will take place  from 11th to 15th November. The  children will be carrying out activities based on this topic throughout the week. Please take the time to discuss, with your child, the importance of having positive relationships with  others.

 School Book Fair
Our School Book Fair will take place   on Monday 11th & Tuesday 12th & Wednesday 13th November. The children will be brought into the hall to see the books by the teachers and if the children wish to purchase books they may bring in  money on these days. Parents are most welcome to come and purchase books on any of these afternoons from 1.40pm to 2.40pm. If you wish to bring your child in with you to choose some books at this time, please just come to their classroom door and collect them. Remember, a book is a wonderful Christmas present to receive.
French classes
French classes will continue for a further 7 weeks for 2nd to 6th classes. We are delighted to have Mrs Patricia Quigley  taking these classes.
Can you help us?

 Since our previous Newsletter, 2 parents have volunteered to help us out with the jobs listed below.  We would hope to organise an agreed time for a work party once we have a few more helpers. If there are any other willing volunteers, please contact Mrs Maher. 

We would love to make the courtyard area in the middle of the school into an outdoor classroom. Ideally we would like to remove the tyres which contain flowers out to our school garden, put in some benches.

We need your help to

· Remove the tyres from the courtyard and place them in the  garden area at the rear of the school.

· Fix up the raised beds  at the rear of the school which need a little bit of T.L.C

· General tidy up of school garden

We Panto in University College Limerick

 As you will know from our last newsletter, we will be  going to the panto in UL on Tuesday 17th December. The cost of this trip will be €28. October. Please complete the  attached consent form and  send in to your child’s teacher with the payment as soon as possible.  Many thanks to those who have already paid.
 Visits to the classroom

 We were, also, asking for parents from different cultures to come in and visit each classroom for 20-30 minutes each month to read a story in a different language or teach the children a few words in the language you grew up with, maybe bake a traditional dish from another country. We are open to suggestions! Ideally we would love to set up a rota, whereby we had a volunteer to come into the classrooms once a month.

If you are able to help in anyway with any of the above, please contact Mrs Maher  by email or by telephone 0860578538.

Dates for your Diary
·  4th November Yoga classes commence for all pupils

· 8th November Team Hope shoeboxes to be brought into school
· 13th November- Visit from School Patron

· 11th to 15th November-  Friendship Week
· 11th, 12th & 13th November- School Book Fair

· 17th December- Visit to Panto in UL
· 18th  December-   Christmas Carol Service which will take place in the church

· 19th December- Christmas Jumper day €3 per child. 

Consent Form for Panto on Tuesday 17th December  in U.L.

I consent for my child(ren) __________________________ to attend the Panto in UL on

Tuesday 17th December and enclose the payment of

.

Signed: ____________________________________              Date: _________________

